

## St Catherine's Catholic Primary School

Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL

Tel: 01903 716039

Website: www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

3 July 2025

Dear Year 1 Parents and Guardians,

Mrs Gray and Mrs Rive would like to reward the children with an end of year treat as they have been such a wonderful class! On the last Friday of term, 18 July, we would like to hold a 'Build your own Ice-cream Sundae' in the class.

Please can you let us know if you're happy for your child to be involved in this treat or if they have any dietary requirements in the form below by Monday 14 July.

If you have any questions, please come and see me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Grav

| Class Teacher  |  |
|--|--|
| Child's name:  | Date:  |
| <ul> <li>I give permission for my child to<br/>activity in class.</li> </ul> | take part in the 'Build your own Ice-cream Sundae' |
| Dietary Requirements   |  |
| Parent/Carer Name:   | Signature:   |









